
 
Telephone: 01922 476695 

 

 

Consent form for children to be allowed to walk home alone 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

In order to ensure children’s safety, only children in Years 5 and 6 are allowed to walk 

home on their own. To safeguard all young children, we require written consent from a 

parent/carer confirming that their child can walk home alone. Staff will only allow pupils 

to walk home alone if written consent has been received. 

 

I would be grateful if you could complete and return the form below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Academy Office 

 

 

Consent form for child to be allowed to walk home alone 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________________     Class: ___________ 

I consent to my child being allowed to walk home on their own after school. 

I have explained to my child the safety aspects of walking home on their own. 

I understand that it is the responsibility of parents, and not the school, once my child 

has left the school premises. 

Signed: _____________________ (Person with parental responsibility) 

Name: ___________________________      Date: _________________ 


